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Consider approval of a professional services agreement with American Underwater Services, Inc., for
dredging of the canal at Grapevine Springs Park, not to exceed the amount of $74,425.00, through
an Interlocal Agreement with the City of Southlake; as provided for in the CRDC Fund Balance; and
authorizing the City Manager to sign any necessary documents.

See attached memo.

Fiscal Impact:
Funds are available in the CRDC designated Fund Balance for this project.

Staff Recommendation:
The Parks and Recreation Department recommends approval.

Strategic Pillar Icon:

Perpetuate a Learning Environment

Foster an Inclusive Community Fabric

Enhance the Unique 'Community Oasis' Experience

Future Oriented Approach to Residential Development

Create Business and Innovation Nodes

Implement Innovative Transportation Networks

Apply 'Smart City' Approach to Resource Management

Sustainable Government
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